
 

Tabernacle School 
 

Sports Physical 
 

 

Dear Tabernacle Parent: 

 

If you are planning for your child to participate in any after-school sports 

with Tabernacle, he/she will be required to have a sports physical (6th 

through 8th grade students only).  These are different than regular physicals 

and most family physicians will do these for a small fee.  The physical will 

cover you for two years.  Please bring your proof of physical to the Front 

Office when completed.  Athletes will not be able to participate in any 

games until this is turned in.  The following is a list of sports played at 

Tabernacle during the school year: 

Softball 

Basketball 

Soccer 

Volleyball 

Flag Football 

 

Thank you for your support in this safety matter, 

  

Tabernacle Athletic Department 

(Sports Medical Approval Form page 2 of this document.) 



 

 TABERNACLE SCHOOL 
Sports Medical Approval Form 

 
(To Be Filled Out By Your Physician) 

Current 
Physical on 
File Expires: 
______________ 
 

 
Name:           Phone:       
 
Address:          City:      State:    
 
Birthdate:       Age:    Height:      Weight:     
 
Significant Past Illness/Injury: 
 
                
 
                
 
Eyes      R20/     L20/     Ears       R   /15  L  /15 
 
Respiratory:                
 
Cardiovascular:                
 
Liver:        Spleen:       Hernia:       
 
Musculoskeletal:               
 
Neurological:                
 
Allergies:                 
 
Completed Immunizations:   
Polio (Date):       Tetanus:       
 
Comments:                
 
                
 
In my opinion         is physically able to participate in 
Tabernacle after-school sports (i.e., slow-pitch softball, basketball, soccer, volleyball, 
track & field and cheerleading). 
 
Date of Examination:       Signed:           
         (Examining Physician) 
 
               
  Physician’s Address     Telephone # 


